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Hampton-in-Arden Neighbourhood Plan 

MY COMMENTS 
 

You should use this form to provide any comments you have on the draft Neighbourhood Plan. 
Please ensure your response is returned by Wednesday 22 March 2023. 
 
The Plan can be viewed online at www.hamptoninarden.org.uk. It can also be viewed at: 
 

• Hampton-in-Arden Parish Office, Marsh Lane 

• Hampton-in­Arden Library, Fentham Road 

• Hampton Corner Shop and Village Stores, High Street 

• Hampton-in-Arden Surgery, Marsh Lane 

• Sandwiches@No. 6, High Street 

• Catherine-de-Barnes NISA, Hampton Lane 
 

Please return this form or send written responses to:  
 
The Parish Office,  
Fentham Hall,  
Marsh Lane,  
Hampton-in-Arden,  
Solihull,  
B92 0AH 

 
Please send e-mail responses to: clerk@hamptoninarden.org.uk 
 
 
Please provide your details below: 

 

Name  

Address  

Telephone  

Email  

 
     PLEASE PROVIDE COMMENTS OVERLEAF 
  

http://www.hamptoninarden.org.uk/
mailto:clerk@hamptoninarden.org.uk
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CONSULTATION RESPONSE 
If your comment is specific, please let us know which paragraph number or policy number your 
comments refer to in the left-hand column. 

 

Paragraph, 
Page or Policy 
Number 

Comment 

  

. 


